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In the words of Pope Paul VI, May is "a month which the piety of the faithful has
long dedicated to Mary, the Mother of God ... For this is the month during which
Christians, in their churches and their homes, offer the Virgin Mother more
fervent and loving acts of homage and veneration; and it is the month in which a
greater abundance of God's merciful gifts comes down to us from our Mother's
throne."

Doreen Gowans, National Communications Chair tells us in her last report that The
Catholic Register is seeking your assistance in compiling an article to promote the
League and help celebrate its centennial anniversary. Thanks to those who have
submitted information and contacts that have been forwarded to the newspaper. Please
check out her report at Communigue #20 — Communications - The Catholic Women's
League of Canada (cwl.ca).

Please visit the National Council’'s website at www.cwl.ca for the latest update visit:
https://cwl.ca/implementation-of-the-strateqgic-plan/ and read the article in the current
issue of The Canadian League magazine.

Website Wednesday — Grab a coffee or tea and please visit the websites at Diocesan
pembroke.on.cwl.ca, Provincial cwl.on.ca and National cwl.ca on Wednesdays to
stay current. This is especially important these days as the face of the League is
changing.

Please continue to inform Donna Provost, Administrative Assistant on the changes to
your executive. In these days of electronic communication, it is important for us to keep
in touch!

May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide you and bless you.
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